
Submitter: Jonathan  Greenwood 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3231 

Hello, 

I would like to express deep support for anything which beefs up our rail 

transportation network. The ultimate goal would be high speed rail connecting all of 

the Pacific Northwest region. I just want to continue to express that any improvement 

to our rail network is a good thing. 

 

Thank you, 

Jonathan Greenwood 


